
COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT
LISTENING SESSIONS

The Garrett County Local Management Board is preparing for the Fiscal Year
2025 Community Partnership Agreement funding cycle. We would like to invite

you to a series of three listening sessions. We look forward to receiving
community input on the prioritized child well-being results for Garrett County.

Data will be shared in-depth, and this session will be recorded for
review before sessions 2 and 3

INITIAL SESSION

SESSION 2
Community responses that have been collected will be shared,
and this session will allow for questions and further discussion
around the recording from the initial session. 

SESSION 3
Community responses that have been collected will be shared,
and this session will allow for questions and further discussion
around the recording from the initial session. 

You do not need to attend all sessions to participate. Sessions 2 and 3 will be structured
the same.  All sessions will be hybrid with an option to join virtually or in person.

Friday, February 23, 2024 
2pm-4pm
Garrett County Health Department, Conference Rooms B & C

Wednesday, February 28, 2024 
6pm-8pm
Garrett County Health Department, Conference Rooms B & C

Friday, March 1, 2024 
6pm-8pm
Garrett College, Room 111 (GEIC Building)

https://meet.google.com/fsb-deoi-abz?authuser=0

https://meet.google.com/chj-xhkf-xct?authuser=0

https://meet.google.com/usk-wtvg-bow?authuser=0

https://meet.google.com/fsb-deoi-abz?authuser=0
https://meet.google.com/chj-xhkf-xct?authuser=0
https://meet.google.com/usk-wtvg-bow?authuser=0

